

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1 http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

Phone: 506-658-5351 Fax: 506-658-3779

Nov. 2nd, 2012

Good Afternoon,

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of Nov. 5^{th} – Nov. 9^{th} .

Monday, Nov. 5th – Nov. 9th is Career Week and Wednesday, Nov. 7th is Take Our Kids to Work Day. Demonstrating to students the importance of staying in school to learn the competitive skills needed for today's workplace and the workplace of tomorrow are just a few of the benefits of this important initiative. You may visit www.careercruising.com for further activities.

Thursday, Nov. 8th is the Robo Science Enrichment Program and students are reminded to make alternate arrangements for transportation as the program operates every Thursday from 2:30 - 4:30.

Thursday, Nov. 8th the monthly PSSC meeting will be held in the school library at 6:00 p.m. The meeting is open to the public and new members are always welcome to join the Lorne Parent School Support Committee.

Friday, Nov. 9th Lorne Middle School students, faculty and staff will observe Remembrance Day by holding a school wide Remembrance Day assembly. This somber event is a real reminder of the sacrifice our brave armed forces have made for our Canadian born freedom.

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP office @ 657-2408.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne *Newsletter*, the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Happy Halloween,

Greg